
PUBLIC MEETING
16TH STREET PEDSTRIAN CROSSING PUBLIC MEETING

CITY OF MURRAY KENTUCKY
The City of Murray, Kentucky has scheduled a public meeting September 1, 2015 (5:00 p.m. 
to 7:00 p.m. CST) at the Robert O. Miller Conference Center, 201 S. 4th Street, Murray, KY. 
42071.  The purpose of this project is to address the of vehicular and pedestrian traffic along N. 
16th Street from Main Street (KY HWY 94) to Chestnut Street (Five Points) and the recon-
struction/relocation thereof.  The meeting will be an informal format with opportunities to 
view displays and ask questions. City officials and their consultants will have exhibits at the 
meeting and will share information with the public concerning the Project Design and future 
Right of Way acquisition impacts. Anyone having an interest in this project is urged to attend.  
Written statements will be accepted at the meeting. A comment sheet will be distributed to 
make it more convenient to provide written comments. Written Comments may also be sub-
mitted by mail before September 9, 2015 to Tim Choate, Project Manager, BFW Engineering 
& Testing, Inc., 500 S. 17th Street, Paducah, Kentucky 42003. Displays and other materials 
presented at the meeting will be made available for review at BFW Engineering & Testing, 1215 
Diuguid Drive, Murray, KY 42071 during the same time period. Office Hours are Monday 
through Friday, 7:00 a.m.to 4:00 p.m. local time. Written comments may also be submitted at 
this time.  All written comments will become part of the official meeting record. Additional 
information is provided at http://www.murrayky.gov/ and City Hall, 104 N. 5th Street, Murray, 
Kentucky 42071. Once compiled, the meeting record and other supporting documentation 
will be made available for review and copying only after an Open Records Request has been 
received and approved. All Open Records Requests must be submitted to the City of Murray, 
104 N. 5th Street, Kentucky 42071.


